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I appreciate that you are not allowing an increased load of salts and other toxins into the tributaries
to Boysen Reservoir however the years of discharge have caused a great deal of damage and
should be cleaned up.
I also think that allowing the industry four years of discharging additional pollution before
complying should be shortened to one year. The technology is there.
The permit should have limits for harmful oil field chemicals such as benzene, toluene,
ethylbenzene and xylenes at the discharge points.
Alkali and Badwater Creeks should be added to the 303 (d) impaired waters list so it will be
cleaned up. DEQ should deny any future requests by industry to weaken the regulatory chloride
concentration and allow more pollution into Badwater Creek.


